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Minutes Approved ~ July 12, 2017 

 

1.   CALL TO ORDER: 

 

Vice-Chair Mark Grigg called the Regular Meeting of the Inland Wetlands Commission to order 

on Wednesday, June 14, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. 

 

COMMISSIONERS PRESENT: 

 

Mark Grigg, Vice-Chair, Kevin Geary, Candy Palmer, Cody Bill and Mac Gray  

 

COMMISSIONERS ABSENT:  Asa Palmer, Ron Lewis, Marvin Chase, Jr. and Robert Miner  

 

STAFF PRESENT: 

 

Wayne Berardi, Wetlands Enforcement Officer and Administrative Assistant Cheryl Konsavitch 

 

2.   ADDITIONS TO THE AGENDA:  None       

 

3.   MINUTES:  

 

Review minutes of Regular meeting of 04/12/17 

 

MOTION by C. Palmer, SECOND by K. Geary to approve the draft minutes of 04/12/17 as 

written.  MOTION CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY 

 

4.   PUBLIC COMMENT:  None 

 

5.   OLD BUSINESS:  None   
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6.  NEW BUSINESS:     

 

#17-054 Application of Thomas Burdick, Sr., 10 Old Depot Road, Charleston, RI  02813 to 

construct a 2-bedroom seasonal residence with associated gravel driveway, septic and well on 

property located at 44Q Wyassup Lake Road in an R-80 (SUO) Zone, Tax Map #70, Lot #3935 

 

Tony Nenna, On-Site Engineering was present with Mr. Burdick for this application. 

 

Mr. Nenna went over the site-plan, stating this was a previously approved application back in 

2007 that was never built and has expired.  Mr. Nenna stated the house and well are inside the 

review area, the well is not.  

 

The Commission would like the limits of construction staked out and the wetlands flagged and 

will do individual site-walks of the property before their next meeting. 

 

7.   DISCUSSION:  None  

 

8.   ADJOURNMENT 

 

MOTION by C. Palmer, SECOND by M. Gray to adjourn the Inland Wetlands 

Commission Meeting at 7:20 p.m.  MOTION CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY. 

 

Respectively Submitted,  

 

 

Cheryl Konsavitch 

 

Cheryl Konsavitch, Administrative Assistant 

Inland Wetlands Commission 


